
From: Wilkinson, Jonathan - M.P. 
Sent: March 18, 2021 4:32:01 PM
To: Ministre / Minister (EC) 
Subject: Fw: request for environmental Assessment
Sensitivity: Normal

From: John Geeza 
Sent: Thursday, March 18, 2021 9:53 AM
To: Wilkinson, Jonathan - M.P. 
Subject: request for environmental Assessment
 
Dear Mr Wilkinson
 
We are writing to you as our Minister of Environmenat  and climate Change to respectfully request a federal environmental assessment be done of proposed  developments of highway
413 and the Holland Marsh Highway.  

These projects will have long term impacts on our human communities  as well as our forests farms and wetlands. The potential environmental damage of these projects willl affect not
only on all of us who are resident in Ontario but all  Canadians 

Thank you for your consideration.
John Geeza and Dr Julianna Switaj, Guelph Ontario
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